
The children of St Stephen’s CE Primary School invite you to their musical production of 

 

 

Tuesday 25
th

 July and Wednesday 26
th

 July – 6.30 – 7.30pm 

Arrangements for the show: 

 All children are in the performance. Please bring your child/ren to St. Peter’s Church (on 

the roundabout opposite the police station) at 6.00pm on EACH evening. 

If you are watching the performance, you will be able to take your seat at 6.00pm.  

Babies and small children will be welcome. Please sit with your small child on your knee close to the main exit. Please 

respect the wishes of the children and other parents by taking your child out of the performance if he/she is making a 

noise or crying until s/he has stopped. Thank you.   

 

 If you are NOT watching the performance, please pick your child/ren up from the church at 

around 7.30pm. Please note that children will NOT be able to walk home on their own. 

 There are no areas to change, so children should come to the church dressed in a plain 

tee-shirt and shorts. When the children arrive, they will place their costumes over their 

tee-shirt and shorts. At the end of each performance, the children will need to remove their 

costumes and return home in tee-shirt and shorts. 

 

Entrance is by ticket only. Tickets for the show will be on sale at the office from Monday 10
th

 July. They will 

cost £1 each. (Babies and Toddlers (0-3 years) are free). At first, each family will be entitled to 4 tickets. Once 

these tickets have been sold, any remaining tickets will be sold on a first-come, first-served basis. 

 

The children are looking forward to showing you their talents and celebrating another year at St Stephen’s! 


